
Dear Recreation User Groups,       
 
We want to thank you for your ongoing efforts and support of recreation services these past 
20 months as we continue to navigate through Covid-19. Unfortunately Covid-19 is not 
entirely behind us and there is some information that we want to share with you and as an 
organization, we ask that you communicate this information with your players, coaches, 
parents, managers, opponents etc.
 

1)    Beginning November 15th, as part of the provincial Restrictions Exemption 
Program (REP), digital or printed QR codeproof of full vaccination (14 days since 
second dose) is required to enter spaces participating in the REP.  The app used to 
scan the code does not store any personal information.  Anyone 18 & over entering the
Recreation Centre & Pason Centennial Arenas must also show personal 
identification (i.e. driver’s license).  Note, showing printed proof of a privately-paid 
negative PCR or rapid test within 72 hours of service (Health Canada approved tests 
only) or original documentation of medical exemption are also options. 

 
2)    Masks & physical distancing are mandatory in all indoor public spaces including 
Town facilities.  A friendly reminder that everyone is encouraged to carry masks with 
them to ensure entry as Town facilities have a very limited supply.  Please ensure that 
everyone entering the facilities brings and wears masks in accordance with the 
guidelines.  In the near futuremasks will not be provided.

 
 
For Town COVID-19 response information, including an REP Frequently Asked Questions 
document, visit www.okotoks.ca/COVID-19
 
For all provincial restriction information, as well as how to get your Alberta vaccine record with
a QR code, visitwww.alberta.ca/covid-19-public-health-actions.aspx.
 
 
Again, thank you very much for your continued support in helping us offer recreation services 
in our community.  Please do not hesitate to contact me for any clarification.
 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Donna Racette
Client Services Team Leader, Town of Okotoks
403-938-8943

http://www.okotoks.ca/COVID-19
http://www.alberta.ca/covid-19-public-health-actions.aspx

